
 

 

Epilepsy Awareness 

Purple Day 
Friday 26th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Friday 26th March, we will be raising awareness about epilepsy and would like all of the 
children to wear something purple. This could be either an item of clothing e.g. a t-
shirt/tights/hair bobble etc.  
 

As a school, we will be talking to the children about epilepsy and sharing simple stories and 
facts with them.  If you would like to have a look at the types of things we will be sharing, 
please visit the Epilepsy Action website where there is lots of information available.  

http://learn.epilepsy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/articulate_uploads/Spike_and_me/story_html5.html 

Finding out you have epilepsy is scary at any age. For young children and their families, it can 
be terrifying. Every day, seven more children are told they have epilepsy, it will change their 
lives forever.  

Although we will not formally be raising money for this event, if you would like to make a 
donation to support children with epilepsy, you can visit epilepsy.org.uk/donate.  The monies 
raised on Purple Day will help more children and their families come to terms with epilepsy, 
know they are not alone and give them the confidence to deal with their diagnosis. 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting this event  

 

http://learn.epilepsy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/articulate_uploads/Spike_and_me/story_html5.html

